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Regional Coordination Centre 

Central Intake 

320B Pinebush Road, Unit 9 

Cambridge, Ontario N1T 1Z6 

 

Date: November 11, 2016 Regional Coordination Centre 

Central Intake To:  

Organization: Phone Number: 519-947-1000 ext. 372 

Fax Number: Fax Number: 519-650-3114 

Number of pages, including this sheet: 1 

 

Good Afternoon, 

 

Please note that we have moved our office and you should update your records accordingly. 

Our phone, fax, and toll-free numbers remain the same. We apologize for any inconvenience 

this may have caused over the past several weeks.  

 

EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY: 

NEW Address: 320B Pinebush Road, Unit 9 

Cambridge, ON N1T 1Z6 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

Thank You, 

 

Central Intake Team 


